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From: John Beck
To: James Boxrud; Verbick, Jim; karenreece@yahoo.com; 3katfar3@gmail.com; Verveer, Michael; Michael Donnelly;

Carter, Sheri; Fletcher, Stefan; Brist, Steven
Subject: 811 Williamson St ALRC Meeting
Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 11:33:56 AM

Dear Alcohol License Review Committee, 

I am writing as a residential neighbor/owner sharing a property line with the Taco Local
business. I have lived at 814 Jenifer St for more than 25 years and I support their request
to extend service hours and to expand service to the patio. The establishment is well-
run, adds great value and character to our neighborhood. It is located in a commercial
district and I think the use is not only appropriate, it's ideal. I support the establishment
offering live music and bringing both food & musical art and cultural diversity to my
neighborhood, and my back yard. This is exactly the kind of business we need and I
look forward to sitting on that patio, or in the expanded upstairs, enjoying food and
drink and music, soon.

Thank you,

John Beck
814 Jenifer St

Sent from my iPad
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